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Dr. Roger B Marks
NIST
325 Broadway,  MC 818.00
Boulder, CO  80305 USA
Tel: +1 303 497 7837
mailto:marks@nist.gov
27 January 2005

To: Prof. Daehyoung Hong
Chair, TTA PG302

Dear Prof.  Hong,

The IEEE 802.16 Working Group is producing an updated draft IEEE P802.16e/D6. We would like to offer this
specification for your kind consideration and comments.  As both IEEE 802.16 and TTA PG302 have been
working to harmonize their specifications, we hope that this new draft would help towards completing that effort as
soon as possible. 

Best regards.

Sincerely,

Roger Marks
Chair, IEEE 802.16 Working Group on Broadband Wireless Access

cc: Hyeon Woo Lee, Chair, TTA PG302 International  Co-ordination Ad Hoc Group
Panyuh Joo, TTA liaison to IEEE 802.16
Yung Hahn, IEEE 802.16 liaison to TTA PG302
Brian Kiernan, Chair, IEEE 802.16 Task Group e
Paul Nikolich, Chair, IEEE 802 LAN/MAN Standards Committee
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